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Time for league officers 
to end the season properly

  PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE • GENE O. MAYS

Now that the bowling season is over 
for the most part, a lot of us will be 
starting our summer leagues. It is 
now time for all league officers to 
make sure the finances are correct 
and all prize fund monies should 
be in place. It is the president’s 
responsibility to make sure the 
payoff process runs smoothly and 
without controversy.

I want to thank all of the bowlers 
who came and took part in our An-
nual Meeting. I would like to bring 
to your attention that our Hall of 
Fame function will take place in 

October; more information will 
follow soon.

The league secretary should 
make sure that the final averages 
are sent to the NCAUSBCA office 
as quickly as possible upon com-
pletion of the season. All averages 
are due no later than June 1. You 
are advised to contact your lane di-
rector or the association office for 
any addition information.

I have visited with numerous 
leagues, and their members seem 
to be pretty well satisfied with the 
way their league is functioning.

We hope to carry the momentum 
of season 2014-2015 into season 
2015-2016. You are encouraged to 
contact the office for information 
on how the office operates, how 
association committees function 
(legislative, nomination, meet-
ing arrangements, etc.) as well as 
many other functions you may find 
interesting.

We would like to see our bowl-
ing numbers increase this coming 
season. We can accomplish this 
goal with the help of every bowler 
bringing at least one new bowler to 
their league this fall.

Thank you for a wonderful sea-
son. It has been a pleasure to serve 
the best bowlers in the world who 
are right here in the Nation’s Capi-
tal Area.

eMail Gene O. Mays

Woodbridge five rolls record 3,878 series

On March 24 at Bowl America Woodbridge, the team of (from left) Tres Bean, 
Michelle Mullally, Wayne Moore, Dionté McCormick, and Hall of Famer Tiffany Bell 
scored NCAUSBCA, Virginia State, and USBC-mixed (three-men, two-women) series 
records with a 3,878 on games of 1,348-1,247-1,283.            (Photo by Alexis Garrett)
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